
Sandy Muller 
(808) 741-2896 

Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, HI 96793 

Re: Paia Courtyard 

My name is Sandy Doane-Muller, I am writing this letter to show support for the Paia Courtyard 

project that has been submitted by David Spee. I have lived in Hawaii for the past 35 years and 

have watched many changes, both good and bad happen here. This project, in my opinion is not 

only a good change, but a GREAT one. 

Just the fact that he there is allotted senior living space, allotted affordable housing and medical 

facilities planned should speak for itself. It is a lot more then many other developments have 

provided. Although I don't feel like a senior, I am, these facilities for Paia and the North Shore 

are extremely important to me. As I age I would like to be able to have a choice to live in a 

community such as this and be able to walk where I need to go & have everything I need in a 

condensed location. 

If this development does not go through, what will happen to Paia? After all, in the scheme of 

things, 10 acres is nothing compared to what is sitting on the North Shore and is currently being 

used for the wrong things; cars that have been stolen, homeless people who leave trash all over, 

crime & theft is rising, and not to mention existing property owners who don't care. Is this what 

we want our tourists (the backbone of economy here) to see? I truly believe this project will help 

take care of some of the existing problems that Paia has & will face, as people will take more 

pride in the area. 

I am respectfully asking that you approve this development for all seniors and residents of Maui. 

Let's clean up Paia and make it the great little town that it was & is meant to be. 

Respectfully 

Sandy Doane-Muller 
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